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Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Aspiring Futures Fair 2015 

 

It is with great pleasure that we extend an invitation to our students in Years 10, 11, 12 

and 13 and their parents to attend the school’s annual flagship Careers event on Tuesday 

20
th

 October from 5pm – 7pm.  While students are welcome to attend unaccompanied by 

parents, it is our experience that parents find the evening enlightening. 

 

The exhibitors focus on higher education, apprenticeships and future employment and, 

with in excess of 30 different exhibitors from a wide range of universities (Oxford, 

Cambridge, Bristol, Kings College, Brunel to name but a few) and businesses including BT, 

GlaxoSmithKline and BSkyB, this event should not be missed. Opportunities on offer for 

apprenticeships will be showcased by a variety of the large organisations present and the 

organisation, Future Talent. 

 

Students from the prestigious Russell Group Universities will be present to give insight into 

subject choices and life at university.  The evening will also offer presentations giving 

practical advice and guidance on:  

 Medicine by Kings College University at 5:30pm and 6:15pm 

and 

 Applying to University by St. Mary’s University at 5:30pm  

and 6:30pm 

Upon arrival an information booklet will be available, listing exhibitors, locations and the 

timings for each presentation. 

 

As parents, you will be aware of the importance of considering future career options for 

your children.  This annual Careers Fair is designed to raise aspirations and provide a broad 

range of independent information, advice and guidance to parents and to our students. 

 

We are eager to welcome you to the school. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss J.Bowton 

Careers Coordinator 


